CATTARAUGUS COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Development — Progress — Workmanship

8810 Route 242, Jack Ellis Drive
Little Valley, New York 14755
Phone (716) 938 9121 | Fax (716) 938 2753

Kathleen M. Ellis, Commissioner
Michael J. Prinino, Deputy Commissioner

William A. Fox, PE, Director of Engineering

CLOSURE NOTICE

TO: Kathleen M. Ellis, DPW Commissioner of Public Works
Michael Prinino, Deputy Commissioner of Public Works
Richard F. Helmich, Jr., Public Works Committee Chairman
Don Benson, Public Works Committee Vice Chairman
Michael Brisky, Cattaraugus County Legislator
Ginger Schroder, Cattaraugus County Legislator
William Fox, PE, Director of Engineering
Mark Warner, P.E., Highway Engineer
Jeffrey T. Harrison, Fleet Maintenance Supervisor
Scott Andrews, DPW Operations Manager
Kris Kenneson, DPW Road Section Supervisor
Robert Breton, Town Supervisor
Terrence McClory, Town Highway Superintendent
Andrea Stanbro, Town Clerk
Patricia Sage, Village Clerk
Cary Hatch, Village Public Works
Jon Hyman, Franklinville Fire Department
Ted Wing, Franklinville CSD Transportation Supervisor
Todd Lovell, Ellicottville CSD Transportation Supervisor
Bau Dorman, West Valley CSD Transportation Supervisor
Robert Learn, Sr. Traffic Sign Maintainer
Christopher Baker, Director & Fire Coordinator, Emergency Services
Catherine Gross, Emergency Services
Brandon Walters, Cattaraugus County Sheriff’s Department
Sarah Ayrhart, Cattaraugus County Sheriff’s Department
Captain Ronald Lott, Cattaraugus County Sheriff’s Department Road Patrol
New York State Police
US Post Office — Franklinville
Jennifer Tinelli, Triple R Campground

FROM: Lindy Terhune
DATE: May 24, 2023
RE: County Route 17 Road Closure

The Cattaraugus County Department of Public Works will be closing County Route 17, also known as Bakerstand Road,
in the Town of Franklinville, between State Route 242 and Tug Hill Road, from May 31st, 2023 through june 27,
2023. The closure is for the replacement of a cross culvert. An off-site detour will be posted for vehicular traffic.
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FROM: Lindy Terhune
DATE: May 26, 2023
RE: County Route 17 Road Closure

The Cattaraugus County Department of Public Works will be closing County Route 17, also known as Bakerstand Road,
in the Town of Franklinville, between Jackson Road and Rogers Road, from June 5%, 2023 through June 7th, 2023. The
closure is for the replacement of a cross culvert. An off-site detour will be posted for vehicular traffic.
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PRESS RELEASE

Contact Person — Scott Andrews, Operations Manager

716-392-2453

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
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The Cattaraugus County Department of Public Works will be closing County Route 17, also known as Bakerstand Road,
in the Town of Franklinville, between Echo Top Lane and Vernon Drive, from June 7th, 2023 through June 9t 2023. The
closure is for the replacement of a cross culvert. An off-site detour will be posted for vehicular traffic.



